
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This week we have been considering World Mental Health Day (Thursday 10th October). We have 

used the opportunity to remind children of our School Vision and how the things we “feed” our minds 

with, can have a huge impact on our own mental health and wellbeing. Please talk to your child about the 

importance of making good choices about what they watch, listen to, and spend their time doing. 

Children’s access to online “entertainment” can be hugely damaging to children’s young minds so please 

ensure all devices accessed by your child are blocked for inappropriate content. There are many useful 

links and a wealth of information on our website to help you with this. 

It was unfortunate that we weren’t able to hold the Bog Eyed Jog outside with everyone watching but 

the children still thoroughly enjoyed the event. Thank you to all those who have already sent in their 

sponsor money. Please send in any outstanding money as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 

Congratulations to Micah in Y1 who won my Good Manners and Respect Award last week. Micah quietly shines his good manners 

and respect throughout every area of school life. We are so proud of you Micah - keep shining brightly! 

 
 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Thank you for your support,  

                                                       C M Seagrave               

                                                                                        

 

 

HARVEST SERVICE 

Our Harvest Service will be taking place at St Christopher’s 

church on Sunday 13thth October at 9:30am. We are hoping 

that as many children as possible, along with their families, will 

be able to join us. Our children will be participating in the 

service. Where possible, please support us in further 

strengthening our links with our school church. 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 
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Harvest of Hope Toy Sale 

Please send in toys and games in good 

condition, for our rearranged Harvest Toy Sale 

next Thursday 17th October, thank you   

STOP PRESS!  

FINAL REMINDER:  BINGO TONIGHT FRIDAY 11th October at 6pm at St Bernard’s Club 

Fabulous Prizes, Tombola, Kids’ Stand Up Bingo, Tuck Shop 

Come along and bring your friends and family 

Congratulations to the footballers who played in the 

inter school football competition last week. The 

children secured first place in the “Small Schools” 

league, which was a wonderful achievement, especially 

as not all schools were small! The team also played 

Longsands last night in the pouring rain. Although we 

lost 2:1, good sportsmanship was shown throughout- 

well done team!  

HOLIDAY FOOD MARKET 

Friday 18th October from 1-2pm at Oaktree Court, Pressall Road 

Larches. This will be run on a pay as you feel basis. 

Please bring your own bag. 


